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February Elk of the 

Month - The Monday Work Crew 

 
For those of you that are not familiar with the “Monday Work 
Crew”; they work 2 to 4 hours every Monday morning.  They 
are Chuck Cramer, Denny Bacon, Cal Bisson, Cam Whitty, and 
Head Honcho Tom Eastman. Others have come and gone, but 
these guys save the Lodge thousands of dollars every year.  
The bar renovation, keeping the parking lot striped and sealed, 
changing filters, cleaning, and covering swamp coolers on the 
roof, painting, changing windows, plumbing, electrical, 
repairing anything that goes bad with the rentals, and the 
inside or the outside of the Lodge.  All for a payment of a 
donut and a cup of coffee. This month I chose all the “Monday 
Work Crew”.  Thank you for all the work you do. 
 
Manny Martinez, 
Exalted Ruler 

 

 

     

2017 CRAB FEED A            
CRACKING SUCCESS! 

Thanks to all who attended the Crab Feed. It was a sold-out 
event that according to those at the feast, it did not 
disappoint. Many first-time attendees claimed it was one 
of the best crab events they had been to.  From the peel 
and eat shrimp to the clam chowder to your fill of fresh 
crab, it was your fault if you went away hungry! While 
Laurie and I get the public credit we all know special thanks 
need to go to all the volunteers that make this event so 
seamless. Your hard work and dedication does not go 
unnoticed and is very much appreciated. We had a very 
successful raffle because of all the wonderful prizes 
donated by our members. We thank you for the thought 
and care in your donations. The kitchen staff and the 
bartenders were on top of their game and did an exemplary 
job as well. Finally, thanks to the Del Oro Peer Mentor 
group who were our servers. This group of fine young men 
and women act as counselors to their classmates and do a 
fantastic job. It never ceases to amaze me at the generosity 
of our members as they rewarded our servers with a 
donation to help fund their program expenses.  

See you at next year’s event January 20, 2018! 

Craig and Laurie Stoltenburg 

 



  

     

                              The New Year started with “Midnight Rose                                                                                           
Celebration” dinner and dance that Rick and Jody Sutherland put 
together with a fantastic dinner of Filet Mignon and Salmon and a 
band that kept everyone dancing all night. Lodge decorations for 
this event took two days with the help of many volunteers, it was 
outstanding. Thanks, Rick and Jody for a great job. Then came the 
annual Crab Feed and Raffle that served close to two hundred 
which was chaired by Craig and Laurie Stoltenburg, and all their 
volunteers with Clam Chowder, Salad, Pasta, French bread, and all 
you can eat Crab. After dinner, over thirty items were raffled. 
Thanks to the students, and staff members from Del Oro High 
School that served, cleaned, and cleared tables after the dinner. A 
donation bucket was passed to help the high school students on a 
field trip to visit a museum in Los Angeles a thousand dollars was 
contributed by all. 
On January 28th, a Northeast District DD Clinic was held by District 
Deputy Grand Exalted Ruler Sharon Bettencourt at Auburn Elks 
Lodge It is mandatory for Exalted Rulers, Knights Officers, 
Secretaries, and Head of Trustees from all Lodges in our District to 
attend. 
Every year the first Lodge Meeting 9th of February Nominations of 
Officers will be held. Any Member wishing to nominate an Auburn 
Elk Member as an officer may do so at this meeting. On the second 
Lodge Meeting 23rd of February Elections of Officers takes place. 
All Members are invited to attend this meeting not only to elect 
the officers for 2017-2018 but bring in your full "Piggy Bank" and 
receive a free dinner.  
In the next couple of months, new members will be greeters. They 
do not know who is a member and who isn't, please be courteous 
use the door opening key or show your Membership card as you 
come in the door. 
A new event this year on February 11th “Chinese New Year Party” 
please come and join in the fun, a dinner, a dance, and a live band 
with music from the 40’s, 50’s, and 60’s like we had on New Year's 
Eve.  
 
Tonight, before you go to sleep please say a prayer for our troops.  
 
Respectfully yours, 
Exalted Ruler 
Manny Martinez 
 

The Auburn Elks Lodge Bulletin is published monthly by 

Auburn Lodge #1691 

B.P.O.E. Elks 

195 Pine St. 

Auburn CA  95603 

530-888-7111 

www.auburnelks.org 

auburnelks@gmail.com 

Regular Lodge Meetings 

2nd & 4th Thursday – 7:30 p.m. 

Pre-Lodge Dinner – 6:30 p.m. 

Business Hours 

Tuesday thru Friday 

9 a.m. to 6 p.m 

Bar hours: 11 a.m until 8 p.m. 

Closed Monday 

Bulletin Deadline 

15th of the proceeding month 

 

Bulletin Editor, Tom Hart 

530-367-3577 

Tomdiana87@yahoo.com 

 

Assistant Editor, Linda Simmons 

genfreak@pacbell.net 

 

Advertising: Bill Clark 

530-274-1617 

 

Auburn Lodge 

#1691 B.P.O.E. 

 

                       2016 - 2017 OFFICERS 

  Exalted Ruler:          Manny Martinez 

  Leading Knight:       Rhonda Rogers 

  Loyal Knight:          Chuck Cramer 

  Lecturing Knight:    Jack Meylink 

  Esquire:                    Wayne Helley 

  Inner Guard:            Wanda Nordstrom 

  Secretary:                  Bob Oles 

  Treasure:                  Mark Caplik  

  Chaplain:                                       Chuck Cooper 

  Tiler:                         Rex Goldthread 

  Organist:               Linda Wismar 

  

Trustees: 
1.  Dempsey Billey 

2.  John Maderios 

3.  Warren Manley 

4.  Dennis Koehn 

5.  Royce Birks 

      Exalted Ruler’s Message 
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Bob’s Message: 

Now that we are 1 month into our New Year I hope all your resolutions 
are still going good. 
 
All the new tables and chairs are now in place.  I would like to thank all 
those who have made donations to help pay for these new tables and 
chairs without them I don’t think we would have received our tables as 
quick as we did.  I also want to thank the people who help to get all 
these tables and chairs on the floor. 
 
Now for the business part, in February we start with our That’s Italian 
Birthday Dinner on February 3rd featuring Chicken Cacciatore and 
Tortellini with Italian Sausage followed by our February 4Th Super Bowl 
Party Pot Luck w/Hot Dogs and Chili provided by the Elks.  On 
Saturday, February 11th remember your sweetheart and come enjoy 
our Chinese New Year’s Dinner Dance come and enjoy delicious Asian 
delicacies created by our Chef Scott.  Then on Sunday, February 12th 
come and enjoy the Best Pancake Breakfast in town for only $10 
featuring Jimmy’s Omelet Bar from 9 am to 11:30 am.  Next, we end 
the month with The Elks All You Can Eat Pizza, Spaghetti and Salad 
Dinner with Orientation on February 24th. 
Remember every Tuesday is Taco Tuesday and every Wednesday we 
have the Elks Lunch Menu with Scotts Blue Plate Specials. 
 
Let’s continue to make 2017 the best year yet. 
 
Bob DiMiceli 
Lodge Manager 

 

                                                           

 

                Chaplain Chuck Cooper 

 

Lord, at the beginning of this new year, we offer you our life.  Take our 
voice, may the words we speak be filled with encouragement and 
goodness.  Take our hands, may the work they create be generous and 
giving.  Take our feet, may the journeys we walk be led by your spirit 
within. May your blessings be showered upon us and bestow upon 
each of us a bright, healthy and peaceful new year. 
 
AMEN 

GOD BLESS AMERICA GOD BLESS OUR LODGE     GOD BLESS OUR TROOPS 
 
 

New Year’s 2017 Volunteers 
 
Jody and I would like to express our appreciation to 
our committee members for their hard work and many 
hours in making Auburn Elks New Year’s Eve Ball a 
success.   
We hope all had a fun and pleasurable evening and 
wish all a very happy, prosperous and healthy new 
year.   
 
Again, a huge thank you to; Gene and Ginger 
Henggeler, Dave and Val Provan, Marelee Goulthread, 
Judi Billey, Bob and Maria Slater, Bill Clark, Rhonda 
Rodgers, Manny and Chris Martinez, Doug Milliken, 
and Diana Beggs.  If I have forgotten anyone please 
forgive me.  I do apologize.   
 
Without members like this we could not have 
accomplished a function like this with success.  Again, 
a big thanks to everyone.  We do appreciate your 
dedication.   
 
Just goes to show, it takes great people to do fantastic 
things.   
 
Fraternally, 
Rick & Jody Sutherland 
New Year’s Eve Chairmen  
 

 

Call Bill Clark for Advertising 530-274-1617 
 

Advertising Rates: 

Members: $80.00 per year 

Non Members $120.00 per year 

12 issues to 850 Members Monthly 

*Business card size advertisement 

*Website Exposure 



 

 

            

 
 

 
                                                           
                         

             
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                   From the Secretary   

                        Bob Oles 

 

    
From the Secretary’s Secretary 
 
Your Lodge Secretary, Bob Oles, was admitted to the hospital on January 
first with an acute staph infection of the spine.  After eight days in the 
hospital, he was released to a skilled nursing facility for administration of IV 
antibiotics via a PICC line.  He is in Room 100B at Pine Creek Rehabilitation 
Center located at 1136 Cirby Way in Roseville, California, where he will be 
until the middle of February. 
 
With the assistance of many wonderful Elks, I am doing my best to keep 
things running during his brief absence.  Those things that we, as a team, 
are accomplishing are getting the 2017-18 dues notices out, organizing the 
Old Timers Nite scheduled for March 9th, and just doing the day to day 
things that a Lodge Secretary does.  I am now thankful that he forced me to 
learn the CLEMS Grand Lodge computer program and am able to assist in 
any way that I can.  
 
Special thanks go to Jimmy Louis for stepping in to take the minutes in his 
absence.  Thanks also go to Elk members too numerous to mention who 
have visited, called and offered assistance.  Your good wishes are truly 
appreciated.  Thank you also goes to the members of the Lodge for the 
beautiful bouquet which is still fresh and bright after nearly three weeks.   
 
I monitor Bob's email (rfoles@sbcglobal.net) and you may call him at 916-
798-6591.  My contact phone number is now on his voice mail in the event 
that he does not answer his phone.   
 
Murriel Oles for 
Robert F. Oles, PDDGER 
Lodge Secretary 
Follow Auburn Elks   @auburnelks1691 
 

Lodge Cleanup Reminder 
 
Please remember Lodge Cleanup the 1st 
Wednesday each month at 9:00 am. The next 
one is on February 1st. 
 
In January, we did some general cleanup 
inside (no outside it was raining) cleaned 
margarita machine, popcorn machine, 
cleaned doors inside and out, cleaned and 
dusted bar area, cleaned and dusted TVs, 
cleaned windows, cleaned lobby, cleaned 
downstairs, filled salt & pepper shakers, filled 
catsup bottles, cleaned kitchen, cleaned floor 
drains, and much, much more. 
 
The Lodge would like to thank the members 
that worked In January:  PER Dick Robart, PER 
Bob Espinosa, Exalted Ruler Manny Martinez, 
Lecturing Knight Jack Meylink, Trustee 
Warren Manley, Bill McPeak, Richard Fuller, 
Linda Spars, Henry Tukloff, Cedric O’Hern, 
Mike Slattery, Pete Biersteker, Cal Bisson, Wil 
Thomas, Carl Hoelscher, Ron Bailey, Rich 
Cortez, Rudy Pelzman, Jim Dodson, Jim Harris, 
Ray Green, Remy Giannini, Denny Bacon, 
Jimmy Mullenix, Ed Rodriguez and Pete Ran.  
 
Turnout was very good, but we could always 
use more help.  Please come out and give us 
a hand next time. 
 
Dick Robart Lodge Cleanup Chair 
530-889-1779h 530-906-1945c 
lib.dick.robart@gmail.com 
 



 
 

Every Tuesday 
Lunch social 

Taco Tuesday 
 

Every Wednesday 
Elks Lunch 11:30 am to 3:00 pm 

 
Friday February 3, 2017 

Birthday Dinner 
Chicken Cacciatore & Tortellini w/Italian Sausage 

Penne Pasta w/tomatoes, fennel, and peppers 
Seasonal Vegetables 

Salad Bar, Hot rolls, Dessert 
 

Sunday February 5, 2017 
Super Bowl Party 

Hot Dogs & Chili, Pot Luck 
 

Thursday February 9, 2017 
Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
Saturday February 11, 2017 

Chinese New Year Dinner Dance 
Sweet N Sour Chicken, Beef n Broccoli, Sesame Shrimp 

Chow Mein, Fried Rice, Egg Rolls, Dumplings 
Chinese Salad and Dessert 

 
Sunday February 12, 2017 

Elks All You Can Eat Pancake Breakfast 9 am to 11:30 am 
Omelets & Eggs cooked to order by Jimmy 

Bacon, Sausage and Ham 
Biscuits & gravy 

Hash Browns 
 

Thursday February 23, 2017 
Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
Friday February 24, 2017 

All You Can eat 
Pizza, Spaghetti, and Salad 

 

   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
 
 
 
 
 

 

Butcher Block 
 

  From the Station of the    
  Leading Knight 

                               

 Rhonda Rogers 

 

Hi all, 
 
We are in need of a Lecturing Knight for the 2017-
2018 Elks year. Duties include scheduling greeters, 
attending 2 meetings a month held on the 2nd and 
4th Thursdays each month, reporting on Sickness 
and Distress and pulling the raffle tickets for the 
Good of the Order at the meetings.  Please see me 
or Exalted Ruler Manny Martinez if you are 
interested or have any questions. 
 
Committee heads for the Easter Brunch, Fall 
Dinner/Dance and New Year’s Eve Dinner/Dance are 
needed.  It would be a shame not to have these 
fantastic events because no one would take on a 
project. You have enjoyed these wonderful parties 
and now it’s your turn to contribute to the Lodge. 
Perhaps two people would like to co-chair an event. 
Please contact me if you are interested.  
 
The more you get involved with the Elks, the more 
you get out of your membership.  Come be a part of 
the Elks camaraderie and truly realize the meaning 
of Elkdom. 
 
Rhonda Rogers 
Leading Knight 
 
 



 

Purple Pig Drive 
 
The Elk year has been sneaking by quickly.  February is Officer election month for the next Elk year. The Nomination of officers 
is at the February 9th meeting, and the Election of Officers is the meeting on February 23rd.  It’s important that you attend 
those two meetings to show your support for whomever you would like to hold office to work toward the continued success of 
the 2017-2018 Elk Year.  
 
The purple piggy banks have been rolling in. The contributions from the beginning of April 2016 through January 15, 2017 are 
as follows: 
 
52 Club:  
Ron Herr    Stan Crum   Linda Wismar Howard Davidson  Bruce Bailey 
 
Century Club:   
John Higgins  Tom Eastman  Ron Herr  Reginald Murray  
David Kalian  Richard Kulhavy  Rhonda Rogers 
 
Other Donors: 
Dave Christiansen Ron LeDoux  Jimmy Fisher  2 Anonymous donors 
Gary Dusky  Larry Langseth  Robert Seymor  Paula Celick 
Gary Kirk  Doug Millikan  Don Rolfe  Howard Davidson 
David Barstad  Gerry Brentnall  Arlan Deutsch  Mike Drennon 
Campbell, Diana Mike Zuccato 
 
The last pigs to be counted for this year will be same night as the Election of Officers on February 23rd. Those of you who have 
donated to the Purple Pig drive will be rewarded with a free dinner that night. Donate, eat, drink, vote, party!! 
 
Rhonda Rogers 
Leading Knight 
 

 
  A Big Thank You 

A Super-Big Thank You goes to those hardy people that came 

down to the Lodge and helped me take down the Christmas 

Decorations.  I (quite literally) could not have done it without 

you.  You are GREAT Elks and reflect the spirit of Elkdom. It 

certainly came down much faster than it went up, even 

without the donuts and hamburgers that were present when 

we put all that stuff up. 

Thanks to: Doug Milliken, Manny Martinez, Denny Bacon, 

Niel Bielski, my girl-pal Chris Martinez, and George Williams 

(who definitely knows how to wield a push broom). 

Diana Beggs, Holiday Decorating Chair 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
To all a belated "Happy New Year."  Forgive me for not having an article in the January Bulletin as my computer was 
broken and beyond my repair.  By the time it was fixed it was too late.  My apologies to all. 
 
We are fast coming to the end of the Elk year.  For us working with the Veterans committee, everything is done for 
the year and accounted for.  What we should do now is plan for our first event in the coming Elk year (April 1, 
2017).  That should be the luncheon at the VA hospital in Reno, NV.  No date has been set yet, but I would like to 
have it in May, hopefully not conflicting with any other Elk events.  Activities beyond that will be addressed 
appropriately. 
 
In case you did not know this, all monies in the Veterans fund are donated by members and from some of our good 
works.  We will survive as long as our fund stream continues to thrive.  We need your cash donations.  an example 
of where your money was used is the bench at the Veterans Memorial located at the new Auburn Cemetery.  Check 
it out.  With all this in mind, when you receive your next year's dues letter, you have the right to donate to our 
Lodge's Veterans Fund there.  All you have to do is create a line item and display the amount you would like to 
give.  I would like to thank you in advance for whatever you would consider donating to our great cause.  It is 
because of you that we do what we do.  This would include the free luncheon for all Veterans in November (Friday, 
November 10th this year). 
 
The "Treats for Troops" program is always looking for donations of money for shipping or goodies the troops enjoy 
having sent to them.  See Elaine Jenanyan.  On another note, if you are a Veteran and remember the Wall of Honor 
we displayed during the month of November, and your face was not on that wall, you need to get us a picture of you 
with a short biography (bio) attached.  We're always working on improving and getting ready for this year's 
exhibit.  For those spouses who lost their Veteran husband/wife, we have a memorial wall as well.  Though the 
Wreaths Across America (WAA) has concluded its program for 2016, it is preparing for their 2017 campaign.  Think 
about getting ahead of the game and purchase any number of wreaths ($15 per wreath) now.  For further 
information see Paula Celick, WAA location coordinator.  She can be reached at (530) 885-1428.  Last December 
they placed a few wreaths at the old Auburn cemetery after placing a wreath at every Veterans grave in the new 
Auburn cemetery.  Paula's goal is to place a wreath at all identified Veterans graves in both cemeteries.  Both Elaine 
and Paula are enthusiastic about what they do for our Veterans and hope that you can make your donations to help 
them in their efforts.   
 
We still have many service men and women serving in the Middle East in harm's way.  Please remember them in 
your nightly prayers.  Do not forget those who have served.  When you pass a former service member, thank him or 
her for a job well performed and welcome them back home. 
 
May God bless all our serving military and our past service members.  It is in His name that this country will always 
be a beacon of freedom and democracy towards all. 
 
Remember to put that smile on first thing in the morning when you get up.  What a way to start your day. 
 
Rudy Pelzman 
Chairman, Veterans Service Committee 
E-mail:  laketahoe@att.net 
Phone: (530) 886-8499 
 



 

                   

Day Name  
  

01 Dutra, Michael A  
 01 Gregersen, Mark C  
 01 Krall, F Michael  
 02 Bengston, Perry M  
 02 Eastman, Irving  
 02 Nordstrom, William  
 02 Steen, Kristy M  
 04 Billey, Dempsey J  
 04 Killinger, William L  
 04 Tiemann, A Lawrence  
 05 Frazier III, Samuel Jefferson  
 05 Jordan, Matt  
 05 Nassi, Kenneth  
 07 Stewart, William  
 07 Wallington Sr, Robert W  
 08 Lewis, John D  
 10 Halstead, Joseph F  
 10 Swenson, Scott  
 11 Sparks, Thomas L  
 11 Tukloff Jr, Henry A  
 12 Darling - Bliss, Carolyn  
 12 Goldie, George  
 12 Streif, Ed  
 13 Bennett, Robert James  
 13 Bischoff, William  
 13 LaBoa, Raymond E  
 15 Baldoni, Al  
 15 Bauman, Martin A  
 15 Cruz, Edward F  
 15 Eisley, Harvey  
 16 Brennan, James 
 16 Causie, Duane C  
 17 Coe, Charlotte E  
 17 Foster, Robert G 
 18 Rossiter, Craig  
 18 Stout, Chad  
 18 Torio, Shawn E  
 18 Tribur, Matthew J  
 19 Farley, Theodore E  
 19 Mohammed, William 'Bill'  
 20 Steinhart, Angeline  
 21 Calhoon, Ken E  
 21 Cooknick, Mark E  
 21 Evers, Ruby O  
 21 Kleger, Roy  
 21 Lenheim, Steven  
 21 Provorse, Rod  
 21 Smith, Thomas H  
 22 Williams, George E  
 23 Caldwell, Leon C  
 23 DiPuccio, Gregory Julian  
 24 Petruk, Jim  
 24 Thompson, Oscar A  
 25 Bacon, Denny  
 25 Brening, Ruth  
 26 Besana, Keven C  
 26 Shaffer, Dan  
 27 Tallman, Ray C  
 28 Ward, Laurie J 

 

 

 Birthdays 

MARCH BIRTHDAY DINNER 
 
March, the month when everyone has Irish in 
them.  The Auburn Elks Lodge would like the 
March Birthday members to join us in 
celebrating your “special day” on March 4, 
2016. 
 
Here’s how it works:  If you are a member with a 
birthday in March, you will receive an invitation, 
which includes a dinner voucher and a free drink 
ticket.  Take your voucher to the Lodge and turn 
it in for a ticket.  You then select a table and 
seat from the seating chart.  Tickets can also be 
purchased for spouses and guests.  
 
THIS EVENT IS OPEN TO ALL MEMBERS AND 
GUESTS.  
PLEASE REMEMBER THAT RESERVATIONS ARE 
REQUIRED AND SELECTED SEATING COMES 
FIRST.  
(American Style) of Corned Beef & Cabbage, 
Battered Fried Cod with Tartar Sauce, Boiled 
Red Potatoes, Seasonal Fresh Vegetables (Chef’ 
Choice), Salad Bar, Hot Rolls, and Dessert.  The 
Price is $15.00 per person. 
 
Throughout the evening, there will be raffle 
drawings. 
 
Not only will Elk members with a birthday in 
March be honored, but Elk anniversaries in 
March will also be honored. 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

                     

                       

 

 
 

                                Lecturing Knight – Jack Meylink 
                                Sickness and Distress and Lodge of Sorrow 
 
 
 

Sickness and Distress 
 
Elaine Jenanyan had Surgery January 6th and is recovering well.  She 
has been diagnosed with breast cancer and will be having radiation 
treatments when the surgery is completely healed. 

Bill Welch is in the hospital after passing out at his gym. While he 
was out he was given mouth to mouth resuscitation, CPR, and 
defibrillator treatments to bring his heart back to normal rhythm. He 
is in Kaiser Roseville for further examination. 

Our lodge Secretary, Bob Oles, was in the hospital and is now at Pine 
Creek care facility in Roseville.  He has a staph infection in the spine 
and the IV antibiotic treatment requires that he stay at the care 
home through at least Feb 15.  

PER, PDDGER, and current District Leader Bob Souza continues to 
recover from hip replacement surgery on the 14th of December. 
Recovery has gone well and Bob was walking without crutches until 
the foot on the nonoperated leg began to give him problems. He had 
a cortisone shot in that foot this week and hopes to be back walking 
with us soon. 

Irving Eastman is at home recovering from surgery to repair a broken 
hip. His physical therapy is going very well. 

Art Jepsen’s wife, Gail, will undergo surgery for ovarian cancer on 
the 13th of January.  

 
 

 



         

  

 

 

 

        
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations 

to our 2016/2017 

Pig Raffle Winners!! 

 

Half pigs were 

won by: 

 

Bill and Joyce Costa 

             Geri Bray 

Kevin Manning 

        Mary K Mintlin 

 December Pool Results 

Dec. 7th.  
1st.  Gary Hubbard / Ed Bourne 
2nd.  Bill Nordstrom / Remy G. 
3rd.  Al Hewitt / Bill McPeak 
Attendees: 
Chuck Cooper / Wil Thomas 
Pete Biersteker / Rick DeKnoop 
Howard Young / Ron Minyard 
Bill Costa / Dave McGuire 
Fred Jones / Roger Imsdahl 
Ron Ruskauff / Manny Martinez 
 

Dec. 14th. 
1st.  Roger Imsdahl / Al Hewitt 
2nd.  Chuck Cooper / Rick DeKnoop 
3rd.  Ed Bourne / Ron Minyard 
Attendees: 
Ron Ruskauff / Bill Nordstrom 
Bill Costa / Howard Young 
Manny Martinez / Rex Gouldthread 
Fred Jones / Gary Hubbard 
 

Dec. 21st. 
1st.  Ron Ruskauff / Remy G. 
2nd.  Ed Bourne / Jack Meylink 
3rd.  Rex Gouldthread / Chuck Cooper 
Attendees: 
Al Hewitt / Wil Thomas 
Gary Hubbard / Ron Minyard 
Howard Young / Fred Jones 
Don Council / Roger Imsdahl 
Bill Nordstrom / Manny Martinez 
Bill Costa 
Rick DeKnoop / Pete Biersteker 
 

Shuffle Board Results  

November 2016 
 
Nov 2, 1st Maureen Price/Jan Quarry 2nd Krissy 
Whitty/Ellen Whitty 3rd Joyce Costa/Barbara Hewitt 
Attendees: Kris Cosby, Chris Anderson, Sally Imsdahl, 
Glenda Cooper 
 
Nov 9, 1st Glenda Cooper 2nd Jan Quarry/Kris Cosby 3rd 
Sally Imsdahl/Maureen Price  
Attendees:  Ellen Whitty, Krissy Whitty, Linda Zuccato, 
Joyce Costa 
 
Nov 16, 1st Jan Quarry/Maureen Price 2nd Linda 
Zuccato/Krissy Whitty 3rd Kris Cosby/Joyce Costa 
Attendees: Ellen Whitty, Connie Burns 
 
Nov 30, 1st Sally Imsdahl/Linda Zucato 2nd Barbara 
Hewitt/Ellen Whitty 3rd Joyce Costa/Jan Quarry Attendees: 
Glenda Cooper, Kris Cosby, Krissy Whitty, Maureen Price,  
 
December 2016 
 
Dec 7 1stGlenda Cooper 2nd Krissy Whitty  
 
Dec 14 1st Barbara Hewitt/Maureen Price 2nd Krissy 
Whitty/Sally Imsdahl 3rd Connie Burns/Jan Quarry 
Attendees: Kris Cosby, Glenda Cooper, Linda Zuccato, 
Joyce Costa 
 
Dec 21 1st Linda Zuccato, 2nd Maureen Price 3rd Krissy 
Whitty Attendees Joyce Costa Glenda Cooper  
 

Golf Club 
Our golf meeting January 11, was almost “rained out”. Thanks 
to Barbara Hewitt, BettyJo and Wil Thomas, and Wayne Helley 
we were able to conduct a “mini-meeting”. 
 
Our golf outings will be pretty much like last year, starting in 
April. There will be three 18 hole outings and four 9 hole 
outings; one being the WINE and DINE at Black Oak in 
October… 
 
There are 15 golfers signed up and paid ($10.00) for this year. 
Please continue your membership with us at your earliest 
convenience. 
  
Our next scheduled meeting at the Lodge downstairs will be 
March 14 at 7:00. 
 
Thank you, 
Phil Johannsen 
Club Chair 
 



 
 
 

Old-Timers 2016-17 Year 

 
At the Lodge meeting on March 9th the following Old-Timers twill be honored and will receive their pins for many years of 
service to our Lodge.  If you know of someone on the list who needs help in getting to the Lodge to receive their pin, please 
assist them in any way you can.  The following will receive their Old-Timers pin at the Lodge meeting on March 9, 2017.
      
  
 Name   Initiated            Years  
 Anderson, Thomas L 1998-01-22  20                                   
 Archer, Albert L  1997-08-28  20    
 Capik, Mark S  1997-04-24  20   
 Figueroa, Julio R 1998-01-22  20   
 Goad, Robert J  1997-11-03  20   
 Irwin, Larry  1997-11-13  20                               
 Jones, Shirley  1998-01-22  20    
 Lazetera, Norman 1998-01-22  20   
 Murdoch, Gordon L 1997-04-24  20   
 Smith, Jack  1990-03-25  20  
 Van Hook, Michael 1998-01-22  20                                 
 Wages, Stephen C 1998-03-26  20 
  

Atkinson, William W 1992-10-22  25   
 Burt, Thomas E  1992-11-19  25   
 Chelonis, William M 1993-01-28  25   
 Cross Jr, Ed J  1993-01-28  25   
 Ivovic, Petar  1993-01-28  25   
 Power, John  1964-01-09  25    
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